
Burlington Infant and Nursery School 
Instructions for Parents 

 
Dear Parents 
We have organised for all parents to have access to Letter-Join. It is a website we use at 
school for teaching handwriting so many of the children, certainly in KS1  will be familiar with 
it. It has a range of fantastic resources from finger warm-ups and strengthening exercises, 
fine-motor skills exercises, handwriting practise, number formation, phonics exercises and 
even dictation. Shortly your teachers will be setting you tasks to do at home. You can also 
browse and find exercises you think your child needs or would like to do. 
 
 
To log on go to ​https://www.letterjoin.co.uk 
 
You will see this home page.

 
 
Then log in choosing whether you are using a tablet or 
computer: 
 
Username:​ lj2519 
Password (for computers): ​home 
Swipecode (for tablets): top left to bottom left then bottom right 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You should then see this page.  
Click on your class name to see home learning set by your teacher (on the pop-up) or click 
on ​free play​ to explore and learn.  
If you don’t get this page click on ​Back to Letter-Join ​in the purple box. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/

